

CHEROKEE ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS® GAR COMMITTEE REPORT FORM

Committee:GRI Board Of Governors	Meeting Date: Sept. 8, 2015
Member Attended:Susan West	
Association Executive Report Submitted To:	Date:

Items Discussed:

GRI committee meeting:

Was discussed the continued task of transitioning the current Week long GRI Full school to the NAR Mandated GRI modules. The date to have the old format sunset is June of 2016. In needing to have our 3 Core GRI courses written, we voted to send out a RFP (request for proposal) to all Partner instructors for them to send to us their proposal for writing 1 or more of the 3 core GRI courses. Will need back to GAR before our Oct. 14th meeting. We are also going to ask 1 or 2 of our neighboring State associations if they will first of all sell us their GRI core courses and secondly how much will they charge us for each Course?

The Board of Governors wanted to have the option to own more than just the GRI Core courses. GAR had their legal counsel, write verbiage that states that GAR will own the GRI core courses only.

For the year of 2016, GRI governors will only be a 1 year term and will be chosen by a committee chosen by the current Dean. This committee will consist of Pat Bradford, 2015 Dean; Bikel Frenelle 2016 Dean; Hazel Hendricks, past Governor; Rhonda Nesmith, past Dean and Joey Tucker, Past Dean.

Thoughts (Relevancy to CAOR):

Last Full School of GRI, under current Weekly school format will be April 6-10, 2016 at the New GAR Building in Sandy Springs. Anyone that has their GRI 1 & 2, will need to take GRI 3 to complete and receive their GRI designation.

Signature